
Attendance: 
Paula Scheiber 
Margie Mitchell 
Cynthia Alligood 
Vivian Pronin 
Nancy Balaban 
William Cosby 
 
 
We again had a lively discussion about our committee and what is our purpose. 
We are definitely an informational committee that would like to inform seniors of possibilities 
and to be an active participant in our local government decisions on improvements and repairs 
to transportation and any other project effecting senior life.   
We will continue to discuss how we approach doing this while also knowing our limitations. 
Since Niki is our liaison on the Board of Trustees we discussed writing our proposals to her and 
then if acceptable, she will submit our requests to the rest of the board to get on the agenda for 
discussion. 
 

We all agreed that our agenda should support our Sr Advocate but we should also utilize all 
other resources to make Senior life better. 
We agreed to be aware of all Hastings government committees and be involved, if we can, to 
make a difference for our Seniors. Again we need to discuss how to organize future projects. 
 
We will have our last meeting before summer at Margie’s House. 
We have changed the date to Tuesday June 19th at 5 because 2 people could not attend June 
26th meeting  
 


